
WDAL 
1,000 WATTS -1330 KC 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2 Box 29 
Walnutport 
Pennsylvania 

Dear Kermit: 

P. 0. BOX 125 PHONE 48 3-4891 

MERIDIAN, MISSISSIPPI 

April 26, 1962 

This is to acknowledge your letter of 
reception and also to thank you for the report. 
Sorry about being so late in answering. We 
enjoy hearing from all the DX's. 

We have gotten a good many letters from 
all parts of the country since our sign on time 
was moved up. We are proud of each and everyone 
of them, too. 

We are enclosing a coverage map and WDAL 
story for your records. I believe that you will 
be surprised when you take a look at the coverage 
map. 

Again, thanking you for your letter, I am 

Sincerely, 

Lynn Limerick 
DJ on Duty 

LL/dsn 

Enclosures 


